NEWSLETTER w/e 1st February 2019



Dear Parent/Carer,

We have had a busy week at Hillocks. On Monday F2 had a Planetarium visit and looked at space. On Wednesday a group of Year 5 children went to Sutton Academy and made copper sulphate crystals. We also had our first World of Work assembly. Nichola Hughes who works on the neo-natal unit at Kings Mill came in to talk to the children about her job and the qualifications that she needed. The children were really enthused by her visit and asked lots of questions.

Year 6 SATS meeting

We were pleased to see that so many of you were able to attend this meeting to find out ways to support your child in their work.

Futsal Tournament

Congratulations to the Futsal team who came first in the final of this tournament. All team members have a medal and are very proud of their achievement. #PRIDE

Next week we have the **PTA movie night on Monday** and on Thursday there is a meeting after school for Year 2 parents; Mrs Gear will be going through some of the ways you can support your children with their learning.

On Tuesday, the year 3 and 4 classes will be visiting the Magna Science Centre in Rotherham as part of their 'Mighty Metals' topic.

Hope you have a good weekend.

Louise Regan Headteacher